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Good morning/afternoon,

We recently contacted you to ask for your assistance in informing us on collaboration among environmental 

health officials. Ongoing budget cuts and a diminishing workforce has left local health departments struggling to 

fill gaps across the country. With your feedback, we will have a better understanding of how environmental 

health officials are currently connecting, in addition to exploring new ways to increase collaboration among 

environmental health officials across the nation to continue to fill those gaps. To help NACCHO and the CDC in 

these efforts, please complete a brief 22 question assessment using the following link:

http://naccho.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_3UlwvTpD1HMUs5v.

Your participation is voluntary. The data will be used in aggregate format and will not contain any personal 

identifying information. NACCHO and CDC will develop a final report which will be shared CDC senior leadership 

to make final decisions about forming the network. It will take no more than 15 minutes to complete the web 

assessment. Please complete the assessment by [date].

If you have any questions about this survey, including accessing or responding to the assessment, please contact

Lindsay Beattie at lbeattie@naccho.org or (202)595-1122.

Thank you for your time,

Lindsay Beattie

http://naccho.co1.qualtrics.com/SE/?SID=SV_3UlwvTpD1HMUs5v

